Click Relander

Route 3, box 146

Yakima.







Mr. Wesley Shock,

Wapato, eneral Delivery,

Washington.



Mr. Jim Shock

Mr. Wesley Shock.

Dear friends:

I am writing this in carbon, but sending each of you a story I wrote to helpget friends for the Wanapums to write to the government and tell them, "Don't build a dam." I will write more later until we get lots of people helping us. That is the only way to get anything done. Letters to the government, as written before, just don't get results.

I have received only one reply as yet, to the letters I wrote to the various agencies of the government. It is as follows:

"Federal Power Commission. Dear Sir. Receipt is hereby acknowledged of 1 copy of protest dated January 23 in the above entitled matter (roject No. 2114 Public Utility District No. 2) "

It is sent from Washington and shows the prote t is on file there, asking the government not to give a permit to the Public Utility District to Build a dam, and that if a permit is given, to protect the Wanapum graveyard and give the Wanapums what other help they can give, because it is there home.

When I hear more, I will write to you again. If there is any root feast later where the Wanapums get together, I will type up copies of all the letters so I can give one to every one who has people there.

Sincerely

Click Relander

Route3, box 146,

Yakima.